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Trail Management Zones  
 

 
HRC has been divided into 13 separate Trail Management Zones. The majority of 
trails in each zone are designed and managed for a specific user group. This 
does not exclude other user groups from recreating on existing trails designated 
for their use in a Zone and/or possibly building new routes within a zone.  
 
Zone 1: 
Open to all non-motorized users with limited opportunities for motorized use on 
existing motorized routes. The Zone is primarily managed for bicycles. 
 
Zone 2: 
Open to all users. The Zone is primarily managed for ATVs. 
 
Zone 3: 
Open to all users except ATVs and 4x4’s. Minimize trail development due to 
highly sensitive wildlife habitat. Develop a single track route that will be 
primarily managed for motorcycles. 
 
Zone 4: 
Open to all non-motorized users. Highly sensitive wildlife habitat. The Zone is 
primarily managed for equestrian use. 
 
Zone 5: 
Open to all users. Attempt to limit use to existing roads and trails to protect 
wildlife habitat. The Zone is primarily managed for motorcycles and ATVs. 
 
Zone 6 
Columbia River Gorge National Scenic Area. Contains lands owned by various 
public and private landowners. Work with landowners to investigate future non-
motorized opportunities (due to existing Scenic Area management guidelines). 
 
Zone 7: 
Open to all users. Multiple private ownerships.  The Zone is primarily managed 
for motorcycles with limited opportunities for ATV use on designated routes. 
 
Zone 8: 
Open to all users. Minimize new development. Limit majority of use to existing 
roads and trails to protect wildlife habitat. The Zone is primarily managed for 
motorcycles. 
 
Zone 9: 
Open to all non-motorized users. The Zone is primarily managed for equestrian 
and bicycle use.  
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Zone 10: 
Open to all non-motorized users. The Zone is primarily managed for equestrian 
and bicycle use. 
 
Zone 11: 
Columbia River Gorge National Scenic Area. Work with OPRD, USDA Forest 
Service Columbia River Gorge National Scenic Area, and private landowners to 
investigate for non-motorized use. 
 
Zone 12: 
USDA Forest Service Mount Hood National Forest District ownership. Most routes 
are open for non-motorized use. Work with USDA Forest Service to investigate 
future opportunities. 
 
Zone 13: 
Majority is privately owned land. Work with landowners to investigate future 
recreation opportunities. 
 






